
  

Baa-rilliant books 
for schools! 

 
 
Think Food and Farming would like to offer primary schools across England and Wales 
the chance to win a copy of a baa-rilliant Shaun the Sheep activity book, courtesy of 
Egmont Publishers.  
 
In order to enter primary schools are being asked to send in an image of pupils taking 
part in a cooking or growing activity or one of a farm visit. The picture needs to be 
accompanied with the schools name and address, and 200 words about the activity 
being undertaken. The images will be used on the Think Food and Farming website or in 
newsletters. Schools entering must be registered to receive Think Food and Farming 
newsletters and e-shots at www.thinkfoodandfarming.org.uk  
 
There are fifteen books to give away so the first fifteen schools to email 
corrina@thinkfoodandfarming.org.uk by the 30th January 2009 will receive one of the 
books. Winners will receive their book by the 20th February. 
 
*Entries are limited to one entry per school and must be submitted by a member of staff who has 
permission to use the photographs.  
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